June 12, 1974

Dear Sirs:

Thank you for bearing with us so far. We know it has demanded
much patience on your part. Do not be discouraged if all of your
requests have not yet been filled, because we are still in the
process of assigning students to worksites. The remaining worksites
and work periods will be filled on Monday the 17th to August 16th,
and Monday the 24th to August 23rd. The reasons we have not filled
the positions to this date is due to the restrictive quota of 50%,
which we were allowec for the starting date of June 10, 1974 to
August 9, 1974. The two other Monday's mentioned above will complete
the number of slots allotted to us. We hope to meet your request
by the 24th of June. Your continued patience will be greatly
appreciated for the remaining two weeks. We will be visiting you
soon. Thank you again.
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Nelson Saucedo
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